APPROVED MINUTES

Bolton Hill Community Association

Annual Membership Meeting Tuesday, May 7, 2024

The meeting came together at 7:31 p.m. at Unity Hall after a social interval of wine and dessert.

President Amy Sheridan welcomed the attendees.

Tarek Bolden, from the planning department of the City of Baltimore, gave a brief presentation regarding the future of the State Center area once the state transfers ownership to the City of Baltimore.

President Sheridan reflected on her two-year tenure and expressed gratitude specifically to members of the executive committee.

Minutes from the 2023 annual membership meeting were distributed with the agenda and approved by a unanimous voice vote.

Secretary Linda Stirling read the nominees submitted by the Nominating Committee to fill the open seats for the BHCA Board of Directors. The nominees were:

Officers:

President: Lee Tawney

First Vice President: David Nyweide

Second Vice President: Elizabeth Peters

Secretary: Linda Stirling

Treasurer: Chris Kingsley

Class of 2025:

John Butz

Beth Cole

Michael Flanigan

Steve Howard

Jim Prost

Yulia Suslova

APPROVED MINUTES

John Timson
Jacqueline Fiore
Class of 2026:
Chevel Bess
Barbara Cates
Don Feuerstein
Barbara Francis
Stuart Galanoy
Florencia Gutierrez
Susan Haun
Maya Lee
John Leith-Tetrault
Thecla Meyer
Oge Okoli
Jason Perrotti
Marcus Pratt
Lisa Savage
Jeff Thompson
The nominees were elected by a voice vote.
Elected President Lee Tawney gave incoming remarks about his plans and priorities to make Bolton Hill an even better neighborhood to live.
There being no other business, the meeting adjourned.
Linda Stirling
BHCA Secretary